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II Ell RE ESH ON 0 it ED 

Bedford Public Schools honored 33 people who 
will retire from the district at the end of the schoo! 
year. 

The retirees were honored during aspecial 
celebration June 3before the regular board of 
education meeting. 

Debby Kuhl. assistant superintendent of instruc· 
tion and student services, was recogn ized by Supt. 
Ted Magrum. . 

Patsy Jacobs from the Bedford Senior Citizens 
Center was recognized by Pam Rybka, director of 
the center. 

Scott Stalker, principal of Bedford High School, 
honored retirees Robert Bishop, Kathryn Jewell· 
QUigley, Cathy Long, Michael Murphy, Sue Poole, 
judy Van Rens and athletic director Bill Regnier. 

Dennis Hubbard, Sue Hubbard, Edward 
Bankowski, Jude Downing, Peggy Nowak and Franz 
Koch we nored by Mary Zaums. principal at 
Bedford Junior High SchooL 

Elementary teachers who were 
Mary Aring and Norma Steigel, Ja 

andt, Monroe Road, and Barbara 
oad. 
older, Kay Donbrock, J 
Meissner, M nn Paula 

y chrader, Pa r, Susan 
and Darlene Walker were honored for their 

services to the transportation department. 
Additional retirees include Elaine Tucker, 

retary; Charlotte Brooks and Gayle Harp 
service, and Barbara DeBruyne, paraprofeSSional. 


